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Commencement
Scheduled

by Bonnie Clark
Much time and ef

fort has gone into 
planning the com
mencement exercises 
and events of May 19 
and 20. College of
ficials are planning 
a full schedule of e- 
vents and activities 
to mark the end of 
another year and are 
hoping for a record 
turn out of parents, 
students and alumni.

The "Doctor of Hu
mane Letters" degree 
'^ill be formally be
stowed on Walter Roy 
Chambers of Marion, a

long-time trustee and 
benefactor of the 
college.

Mr. Chambers has 
been a dominant fi
gure in the business, 
professional, civic 
life of Marion and 
Me Dowell county. 
In 1963, he was named 
"Alumnus of the Year" 
at Mars Hill and two 
years later the new 
physical education 
building was named 
for him. Over the 
years Mr. Chambers 
has been generous in 
sharing his personal 
wealth with the col
lege.

Senior Pizza Party 
' Bigga’ Success

by Thad Strom

On Monday night, 
April 16, the Senior 
Class had a party at 
^he Pizza Hut in 
Asheville for all the 
’■'embers of the Class 
’’f 1973 and their 
Suests. Each senior 
P^id one dollar at 
^he door and the 
Suests two dollars 

all they could 
and drink, 

^bere was a very good 
^Ptn -out of sixty- 
^our attnending the 
Party.

Darryl Unruh, own- 
of the Pizza Hut, 

®3id he was well- 
Pleased with the idea 

that this was the 
^fst time in three
ars that Pizza Hut7e,

^ad closed its doors 

a party. Jim 
, the manager, 

as very enthusias- 
about the party 

.A'l he said he would 
forward to simi- 

ar parties by class- 
and organizations 

the future. The 
®Piors and their 
a®sts received great

Student
Honored

Paul Gorham,
^ Ofton, Maryland, a 
Pfing semester tran- 

1^®^ from Chowan Col- 
recently re- 

^^Ived word that he 
elected to Who's 

j a Among Students in 
1 arican Junior Col- 

. Paul is a 
business ad- 

bistration major 
^ars Hill.

service from Jim 
Gear, Kathy Low, Jim 
Eavenson, And Bud 
Man, who prepared 
every kind of pizza 
from cheese to su
preme .

Everyone seemed to 
have an enjoyable 
time, talking and 
eating among friends 
that they may not see 
for a long while af
ter graduation. A 
Big thanks goes to 
the staff of Pizza 
Hut who were very 
cordial and efficient 
in their service to 
the seniors and their 
guests.

dammit
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of the Mars Hill Col
lege community—both 
faculty and students- 
must be allowed to 
maintain some sem
blance of freedom and 
individuality when 
outside the confines 
of the campus. The 
college should by 
virtue of mere defi
nition remain solely 
an academic institu
tion, dedicated to 
the broadening of the 
student's intellect
ual horizons and the 
social progress of 
the surrounding com
munity. To transcend 
these bounds, whether 
in limiting the voice 
of expression or sup
pressing the right
of individualism, is 
an act the consequen
ces of which should 
be considered by the 
entire college com
munity .

Approximately, 242 
members of the class 
of '73 are expected 
to receive B.S., B.A. 
and B.M., A.A. de
grees . The Rev. Dew
ey Hobbs, Jr., pastor 
of First Baptist 
Church of Marion, 
will preach the bac
calaureate sermon in 
Moore Auditorium at 
10:45 a.m. Sunday. 
Dr. Bentley will give 
the degrees and add
ress the graduates in 
ceremonies beginning 
at 3:00 p.m. that 
afternoon.

Also, Cornwall 
Hall will be opened 
for all visitors to 
see. The three-story 
structure was named 
for trustee G. T. 
Cornwell of Morgan- 
ton. It will contain 
six classrooms, eight 
seminar rooms, Eng
lish and modern lan
guage laboratories, 
secretarial facili
ties , a conference 
room and thirty-two 
faculty offices.
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of Christ and His 
apostles, still they 
said not a word of 
its unlawfulness and 
immorality.
-Henry Wagner Wolleck

For the awards 
this week, of which 
there are more than 
usual. The No Doz A- 
ward goes to the in
terns in the element
ary education prog
ram. These students 
rise early and make 
it to bed late. The 
Outstanding Student 
Award goes to senior 
Paul Richardson. 
The Card Player A- 
ward goes to the Dean 
of Student Develop
ment, Dr. Donald D. 
Gehring.

The several in
serts that I have in
cluded in this column 
are different men 
talking about the 
same text. I am not 
making an opinion, 
just trying to relate 
theirs. They are 
merely food for 
thought and I end the 
column with William 
James.

Faith means belief 
in something concern
ing which doubt is 
theoretically possi
ble.

-William James

1973-74 Cheerleaders

Cheerleaders
Chosen

The newly elected 
cheerleaders for the 
'73-'74 season are 
really playing ball 
early. They are 
seeking student body 
support and unifica
tion of the crowd 
cheers. Next year, 
emphasis on chants 
(old or new) that get 
the crowd's support 
will be stressed. 
Suggestions and ideas 
to help back the 
teams would be appre
ciated.

With fresh ideas, 
the new squad had 
been working enthusi
astically to raise 
money for away games 
and new uniforms. 
One of their big e- 
vents is the "Pizza 
Hop," a night club 
type of thing, with 
Light Year and a disc 
jockey from WKKE. 
The atmo'sphere will 
be of checkered table 
cloths and candle
light with a mafia 
type represented. 
One of the main new 
events is the Junior

Golden M Club. In
stead of a pep club, 
as in the past, this 
will be more elite 
and selective, en
couraging those stu
dents who show the 
desire and willing
ness to work to sup
port athletics and 
cheerleaders. The 
cheerleaders are now 
working on a consti
tution. Interested 
students should con
tact Debbie Miller 
at Box 377-C, phone 
107.

The cheerleaders 
for the 1973—74
school year are Deb
bie Miller, head; 
Dennis Anderson, co
head; Sally Grant, 
secretary; Houston 
Austen, Sargeant-at- 
arms; Dale Bass; 
Brenda Berryhill; Ju
dy Echols; Gwen Gra
ham; Susan Stafford 
(alternate); Vernon 
Thomason; Grady Size
more; and Sam Swain.

Go MHO I
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